
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 —  3rd February 2023 

Our Learning 

English 

This week the children have planned their own  story 
called ‘The Happy Pharaoh’  that they will start to write 

next week.  They enjoyed discussing what parts of the 
original story they could change  and how they could 
use their historical knowledge of Ancient Egypt. In our 
story plans, the focus has been on what success criteria 

the children will use in their own narrative. 

Maths 

This week the children have explored equivalent lengths 
(metres, centimetres and millimetres), compared the dif-
ferent ways to measure length and added lengths in dif-
ferent units (metres, centimetres and millimetres). They 
have also used practical methods to consolidate their 
learning in the classroom using centimetre and metre 

rulers (measuring several objects). 

 

History 

We have been exploring timelines in History this week, 
looking at some of most important events that occurred 

in Ancient Egypt. We had some fantastic discussions 
about which events we thought were most significant, 

and then created our own historical timeline. 

 

Important Dates / Reminders 

 3Moore swimming. 3Moore have 2 more 
sessions left of swimming. The fifth ses-
sion will take place on Monday 6th Feb-
ruary with the final session taking place 
on MONDAY 20th February, the first 
Monday after the half term break. 

 Half term break—13—17th February. The 
children return to school on Monday 
20th February. 

 W/C 27th February — book fair 

 World book day — 3rd March. The theme 
this year is fairy tales. Please see letter 
sent to all parents which provides more 
details about this event. 

     Star of the week 

            3Rashford: Amber             3Moore:   Natalie                   3Wicks:     Rosiemay 

Word of the Week:        equivalent 

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

GENTLE REMINDER 

Please can you ensure that toys, games and 
cards are not brought into school. This dis-

tracts the children from their learning and we 
are unable to be responsible for the safe return 

of these items. Thank you. 


